
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 14th February 2025 
 
 

World Book Day 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be enjoying World Book Day on Thursday 6th March 2025 and 
we are excited to celebrate reading across our wonderful school. World Book Day provides a fantastic 
opportunity to focus on reading for pleasure, supporting children's autonomy in book choice, and 
embedding a habit of reading that brings a wide range of benefits. 

Our Reading Ambassadors have been working hard to plan a range of engaging opportunities throughout 
the day that are themed around famous books and authors. Pupils will enjoy these in addition to some 
of their regularly timetabled lessons. There will also be plenty of prizes to be won, as a range of 
competitions will be held.  

We would like to encourage pupils to attend in a costume inspired by their favourite character from a 
book, poem, play or related work of literature. There will be prizes for creativity, however, please do not 
feel that you should purchase a costume especially – many characters are easily identifiable through one 
distinctive prop or feature such as a tweed deerstalker hat and magnifying glass for Sherlock Homes.  

For further ideas see: https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/ 

We look forward to sharing our photographs with you on Facebook and Instagram. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms F Simon 
Head of English 

 

 


